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I oppose HB 2007 and I encourage you to do the same.  This bill would take away 

the rights of legal conceal carry license holders to carry in places they should be 

allowed to carry.  Conceal carry persons have gone through a background check with 

the county they live in, they have taken a class and are taught to keep that firearm 

concealed.  Most people have no idea who carries a firearm and who doesn't, that's 

what concealed means.  This law would remove the ability of a STATE approved 

person to legally protect themselves or others if the situation arose. This bill is trying 

to solve a problem that does not exist.  Statically, conceal carry people help law 

enforcement solve more crimes.  We as citizens of Oregon need to enforce the 

current laws, stop adding to them, let Law Enforcement and the court system work to 

enforce them.   


